NOTICE OF CHANGE IN MEETING LOCATION

The regular meeting of the New Jersey Public Power Authority originally
scheduled for April 27, 2017 at Pemberton Borough Hall has been rescheduled to April 27,
2017 at Madison Borough, Hartley Dodge Memorial Building 50 Kings
Road Madison, NJ 07940. The NJPPA Meeting will begin at 10:30 AM.

Sincerely,

James A. Jablonski, Executive Director
NJ Public Power Authority.



